
Then and now: Developing the
Tahoe Keys
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uth  Lake  Tahoe  provided  this
mid-1960s aerial photo of Tahoe Keys (left), and Google Earth
is the source of the current view (right).

I’ve inserted 3 white “X” marks in the bottom-left of each
photo to provide a common reference point; the water gap at
Christie Drive. Diagonal at the very bottom-left is the main
artery street Venice Drive which the developers originally had
named Sierra Boulevard. Obviously, that had to change.

The developers also succeeded in having First Street renamed
as Tahoe Keys Boulevard, although today that name changes
again to Ala Wai Boulevard.

The  third  and  concluding  Tahoe  Keys  developer  was  the
Dillingham Corporation which had offices located on the Ala
Wai Canal, an artificial waterway in Honolulu.

— Bill Kingman
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